
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

POSSIBLE 
SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA EDISON 

PUBLIC SAFETY POWER SHUTOFF 
 

This week's weather conditions (windy and dry) include the potential for 

high fire risk. As such, So Cal Edison is considering Public Safety Power 

Shutoffs in the San Fernando area on: 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 24, 2019 

This does not guarantee that your power will be shut off,  

but it might so it's best to stay prepared.  

Be sure to have plenty of water and flashlights available.  

Should you lose power and need a cool place to seek relief, stop by  

Las Palmas Park from 9 am to 9 pm. 

IF YOU SEE A DOWNED POWER LINE, STAY AWAY AND CALL 911! 

Visit SCE's website for the current shutoff status and how to prepare for 

an electric outage: https://www.sce.com/safety/wildfire/psps  

https://www.sce.com/safety/wildfire/psps

